EPIRBs

changes to

distress beacons
—
Since 1 February 2009 your old 121.5 MHz analogue EPIRB is no

longer detected by the search and rescue satellite. Switch to a
digital 406 MHz distress beacon NOW.

Registration is free. Register your 406 MHz distress beacon with
AMSA to assist the search and rescue response.
See www.amsa.gov.au/beacons

www.bia.org.au p. 02 9438 2077

For employment in the marine industry log onto the BIA
website and click on “Employment & Training”
For boating weather go to www.bom.gov.au/marine —M

Be part of the boating community MyBoatinglife ... Boating Industry Association
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